
                               

Wednesday, November 19 
7:00 p.m. 

 

Cameron Middle School 

Annual Adult Team 
2014 Spelling Bee 

Join us and become part of a Framingham community tradition - a spirited event in support of 
enriching the education of Framingham Public School students! 

 
Since 1990, Framingham businesses, organizations and schools have come together for an 

exciting night of friendly competition to support our grant program. Every year, the Framingham 
Education Foundation awards thousands of dollars to talented Framingham Public School 

teachers who wish to pilot innovative educational projects in their classrooms. The Spelling Bee 
is the major source of funding for these grants.  

All proceeds from the Bee will go into classrooms this year! 
 

The Framingham Education Foundation Spelling Bee is a team event. Each team is made up of 
three adults and teams compete in elimination rounds. The winners of each round compete in the 

Championship Round. A trophy and bragging rights will be awarded to the winning team. 
Framingham Flyer News will videotape the event, which will be seen on the local Framingham 
cable channels and a program booklet listing contestants and sponsors will be distributed to all 

those in attendance. 
 

All spellers and sponsors are invited to a pre-Bee dinner at 6:00 p.m. in the Cameron Cafeteria. 
We don’t want any hungry spellers! 

 

To participate, each team makes a tax-deductible donation of $350. 
 

The Framingham Education Foundation is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization whose mission 
is to enrich and enhance the education of students in the Framingham Public Schools by helping 

to provide programs that create and support an innovative learning environment.  
Our supporters believe that a strong public school system is essential to the future of 

Framingham. 
 

Come and compete for the title of “Framingham’s Best Spellers”! 
 

For more information, please call the Foundation office at 508-395-8139 or email us at 
framinghamedfoundation@live.com 

 

Registration deadline is Monday, November 3rd! 


